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COTTON GINNING DAYS
G.A.M.T.R.A. SWAP MEET 
MARCH 25, 2006
The annual G.A.M.T.R.A. Swap Meet is 
scheduled to be held on Saturday, 
March 25, 2006 at Biggerstaff Park in 
Dallas, N.C.  The park opens at 7:00 
AM.  There will be a $10.00 seller 
charge per vehicle or trailer load.  There 
will be no camping availability on Friday 
or Saturday evening. There will be hot 
dogs and drinks available for those who 
wish to make a donation.  You may 
contact Ray Medford at 
rmedihc@aol.com or (704) 864-7329 or 
Dan Rowe at dnrowe@uncc.edu or 
(704) 482-2951. Information will be 
posted at our website during February 
and March, 2005
http://www.oldengine.org/members/ga
mtra as well as a banner advertisement 
on Harry’s Old Engines website: 
http://www.engineads.com

NEW YEAR’S DAY CRANK-UP
For those of you who were not present 
at our January meeting, the annual New 
Year’s Day Crank-Up held at the home 
of Mr. and Mrs. W.T. Berry and hosted 
by Mr. Tommy Berry was a GRAND 
SUCCESS!  There were approximately 
250 guests present, 31 tractors and 42 
engines plus lawn mowers and other 
assorted engines were exhibited. The 
New Years Day Crank-Up photographs 
are posted on the G.A.M.T.R.A. web 
site. 

Here is the link: 
http://www.oldengine.org/members/ga
mtra/images/NewYearsDayCrankup2005
/Thumbnails.html or you can click on 
the Crank-Up link on the left hand menu 
of the G.A.M.T.R.A. website: 
http://www.oldengine.org/members/ga
mtra

10h ANNUAL CABIN FEVER EXPO
Several of our G.A.M.T.R.A. members 
attended the 10th Annual Cabin Fever 
Expo in York, Pennsylvania on January 
20-22, 2006.  Pictures of the activities 
can be    viewed at the following link.
Here is a link to the activities:
Welcome to Cabin Fever LLC!

UPCOMING SHOWS IN
FEBRUARY, 2006
February 22 – 26, 2006 – Florida 
Flywheelers Antique Engine and 
Tractor Show in Ft. Meade, Florida.
Contact information:  Allen Hancock
202 4th Street N.E. Ft. Meade, FL 33841 
or by telephone at:  (863) 285-8639 or 
email: hancock42@aol.com

FEBRUARY 2006 MEETING
The meeting this month, Thursday, 
February 2, 2006, will be held at 
Western Sizzlin’ on Rankin Road, just 
North of  I-85 on US 321. You’ll see the 
sign.  As always, we will “meet and eat” 
at 6:00PM and have our business 
meeting at 7:00PM.  We look forward to 
seeing you there! 


